## **Navo Band**

### **Weekly Newsletter**

**Beginner Band** 



# Elizabeth Anderson Director of Bands

Navo Middle School 1701 Navo Road Aubrey, TX 76227 972-347-7581

eanderson@dentonisd.org www.navoband.org

www.facebook.com/navomsband www.twitter.com/navoband

#### **Upcoming Events:**

January 23 - Instrument Poster Project Due (info will be sent home this week)

February 7 - Snare Soiree (Percussion students) at Braswell HS

March 2 - Percussion rehearsal at BHS

March 4 - Percussion Concert at BHS

April TBD - Beginner Band rehearsals prior to festival.

April TBD - Spring Festival for Beginner Band (Possibly Apr. 30)

May 2 - Possible Beginner Rehearsal afterschool

May 3 - Spring Concert

13 JANUARY 2019

Dear Navo Beginner Band Family-

What a great week of school! It was so wonderful to see everyone back. We have had a few students who are new with us! We welcome you to the Navo Band! :) If you haven't done so, please like us on our band facebook page, follow us on twitter, and check out our band website. All links can be found on the left of this newsletter.

One of our major assignments within the next few weeks is an instrument poster project. Students received a handout about this project with information on how to do it, what is expected, and examples of previous posters. You can access that handout by clicking <u>HERE</u>. This project is due in classes on Wednesday, January 23rd.

Please make sure your students have the supplies that they need for class. Check in with them to see if they have enough reeds if they are clarinet, saxophone, oboe, or bassoon players. We have had a few students who have not had all of their supplies in class and I would hate for them to get behind. If your child has not received their objective sheet for this semester, they should be receiving it soon.

We are excited to welcome our student teacher, Miss Sarah Seagraves from UNT. She will be with us starting on Monday, January 14th through March 8th.

Please check the band calendar to make sure important dates are in your calendars! We have an exciting semester ahead!!!

I hope you have a wonderful week!

## Mrs. Anderson

